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Request for Extension and Technical Conference 

Request for Extension and Technical Conference 
On February 15, 2022, the Public Service Commission of Utah (Commission) issued an Action 

Request to the Division of Public Utilities (Division) for a review of PacifiCorp’s Semi-Annual 

Hedging Report with a due date of March 17, 2022.    

During the last six months, PacifiCorp has made significant changes to its hedging program. The 

Division has discussed the changes in the program and the reporting with the Company, 

however, the changes are not clearly understood. Several of the exhibits and schedules that were 

provided in previous reports have been revised and several have been eliminated making a 

comparison to previous hedging reports difficult.   

Due to the significant changes to the hedging program and the reporting, the Division requests 

PacifiCorp provide a technical conference. A technical conference will allow the Company to 

explain the changes and allow parties an opportunity to ask questions. The Division requests the 
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Commission issue a scheduling order for a technical conference in this docket as soon as 

possible.   

Since the information needed to complete the Division’s review and analysis is not available, the 

Division also requests an extension in the Action Request due date to April 17, 2022.  

 

cc:  Jana Saba – Rocky Mountain Power 
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